. ‘ * ?7
RO UNITED STATES WC :

; & LY NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION \ 3
{ e % REGION 1) “H\
J I ROOKEVELY ROAD (‘ \/ . 9
\\ . GLEN BLLYN. ILLINDIE 4010Y ‘ ‘) .
Feaet \- ) | \
JAN 1 0 1651 Lt

Docket No, 50-454
Docket No, 504585

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr, Corde)) Reed
Senfor Vice President

Opus West 111

1400 Opus Place

Cowners Grove, 1l 60518

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by inspectors W. J, Kropp,
R. N, Sutphin, W, Stearns, D. Colhoun and K. Shembarger of this office from
November 15, 1990 through January 2, 1881, of activities at the Byron Station,
Units 1 and 2, authorized by NRC Operating Licenses No, NPF-37 and No, NPF.66,
and to the discussion of our findings with Mr, R, Pleniewicz and others of your
staff at the conclusion of the inspection,

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection, Within theie aress, the inspection consisted of @ selective
examination of procedures and repry -entative records, observations, and
interviews with personne’l,

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection,

We will gladly discuss any questions you nave concerning this inspection,

Sincerely,

W. D, Shaier, Chief :

Reactor Projects Brench )
Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. SO-CSG/QOOZAQDRP);
No, 50-455/90024(DRP)

See Attached Distribution
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